
WE WANT YOU ! 

With the 2024 wildfire season already upon us, C.E.R.S. is continuing to expand education, 
and refine the lessons we learned from last year’s wildfires, as well as, how the community 
came together to deal with them.   

To continue to increase our effectiveness, we are creating a team, who will be tasked with 
ensuring each trailer is ready for the next event.  After last year, we came to realize, after a 
long day of fire fighting, things get lost, misplaced, or put into the wrong trailer.  So, there is no 
confusion at the next event, our team will be notified which trailers participated, then confirm, 
and resupply any trailers that had been used in a previous fire.  No one wants to have their 
home threatened by fire, only to discover, the equipment is missing or not working.  

We don’t expect everyone, of every age, and physical ability, to participate in fighting fires that 
threaten our homes, however, a simple task of ensuring the trailers are ready to go for the next 
fire, could be the difference between saving or losing your neighbor’s home.  If this is 
something you are interested in doing, contact me.     

This will be a volunteer team, organized by:  

Al Armbruster  

778-847-3832  

Alan.Armbruster@Protonmail.com 

 

mailto:Alan.Armbruster@Protonmail.com

